
WE have just witnessed an unprecedented corruption of our electoral process. 
 
Integrity of our votes  must be the top priority and extending the time and method of voting will 
accomplish the exact opposite. 
 
The right and responsibility to participate in casting our vote, and knowing it will be heard cannot 
be overstated. 
 
Why, given what we have just experienced, would one even suggest a continuation of the same? 
 
If someone cannot vote in person they can obtain an absentee ballot.  Otherwise, we can certainly 
vote safely, as we manage to do other much less important functions in person very well after a 
year of being locked away. 
 
We should be concerned about securing the process and revisiting the machines, etc. NOT 
furthering an encore of the nightmare we have just lived through. 
 
Toni Shea 
54 White Oak Rd. 
Woodbury, CT 06798 
203-266-4467 

 


